THE NATIONAL FEDERATION OF MUSIC CLUBS

Feb. 9, 1981.

Mrs. Sina Lichtmann
Master Institute
Roerich Museum

New York City

My dear Mrs. Lichtmann:

I wish to express to you and your
associates my ver great personal appreciation and thanks
as well as that of the contest committee for your fine
cooperation in our coming contest.

e It seems to me that the Nicholas Roerich
Prize for 'Cello should bring into the limelight, some out-
standing young musician who will be worthy of such an oppor-
tunity. Perhaps we will be making history----whoknows----

I am expecting to see Mrs. Ottaway,
our national President in town any day now, and she will be

most gappy to convey to you the grateful esteem of the Fed-
eration itself.

Again assuring you of our grateful -
ness and with kindest personal regards, I am,

Sincerely yours,

(Mrs. E. H.) D D. Cahiil

Member Executive Contest Committee




